
HAUGHTON COULD BENEFIT FROM THE CHRISTMAS LIGHTS 
BY ORGANISING PARALLEL EVENTS 
 

 

An increasing number of Haughton residents 

decorate their houses each Christmas time, 

and a number of residents use this time of 

the year to raise money for good causes.   

 
 

This event encourages hundreds of visitors to the village. 
 

 
However, Haughton could raise its profile 

further by placing Christmas lights outside the 

Village Hall and running parallel events within 

the Village Hall. 

 
 

 
 
These could involve: 

• The Village Hall opening during the first 

week of the official Haughton Lights 

Season, when refreshments, jacket potatoes and snacks 

could be provided. 

 

• The choir could sing carols on a number 

of evenings. 

 

 

Any funds raised could then be split between participating groups. 

 


